



February 25th, 2021

Re: Notice of Title IX Policy

Dear Silver Lake Families,

The Silver Lake Board of Education has adopted policy 3057 regarding Title IX, the prohibition against discrimination on the basis of sex, and grievance procedures for complaints. This policy can be found in our board policies.

Pursuant to this policy, the district does not discriminate on the basis of sex in any educational program, which extends to admission and employment. Inquiries about the application of Title IX and 34 C.F.R. part 106 to the district may be referred to the district's Title IX Coordinator, the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights of the United States Department of Education, or both.

The title IX Coordinator is Terry Bauer, who may be contacted in person, by mail, by telephone, or by electronic mail at PO Box 8, Roseland NE 68973, at 402-756-6611, or terrybauer@silverlakemustangs.org.

The Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights of the United States Department of Education may be contacted at; U.S. Department of Education, Office of Civil Rights, Washington D.C. 20202-1100.

Sincerely,

Jeny A. Bour

Mr. Terry A. Bauer, Superintendent of Schools